
IJB63. Falkirk Alcohol and Drug Partnership – Progress Report 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Head of Integration 
which provided an update on progress since the transfer of Falkirk Alcohol 
and Drug Partnership (FADP) to the Health and Social Care Partnership 
from October 2019. The report provided assurance to the IJB that the 
transfer of FADP to the Health and Social Care Partnership was compliant 
with the expectations laid out within the Public Bodies (Joint Working) 
Scotland Act 2014. The FADP Delivery Plan was aligned to the HSCP 
Strategic Plan and Community Planning Partnership objectives, which would 
enable delivery of a range of outcomes across the strategic landscape in 
Falkirk. 
 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board noted:- 
 
(1) the transfer of the Falkirk Alcohol and Drug Partnership into the 

Health and Social Care Partnership structure was in line with 
Public Bodies (Joint Working) Scotland Act 2014; 

 
(2) the activity and achievements within the FADP Annual Report 

2019/20, and 
 
(3) that an update on progress against the FADP Delivery Plan would 

be submitted to the Board meeting in September 2021. 
 


